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All children on Academic Probation must attend until they have completed satisfactory
work and passed in their completed Academic Action Plan. (This is a minimum of one
week). 

Children with incomplete work, or work below expectations, will need to attend the
Mandatory Study Hall the day that the work was to be completed. 

Once being placed in the Study Hall, children are required to attend for the entire hour.
Producing quality work is important; students should have adequate time to complete
their assigned work and should plan on bringing additional work if time allows. 

Students with incomplete work on a Friday will need to attend the Study Hall the
following Monday. 

Students on mandatory status, who have prior commitments must be cleared by the
Principal and teacher. 

                                                                                       September 18, 2020

Dear Middle School Students & Parents: 

     To insure that middle school students consistently produce quality work and keep up to
date on assignments, we will once again hold Mandatory Study Hall, beginning September
2020. The Study Hall will run from 2:30-3:30 Monday through Thursday. Students are
required to call and inform parents of their need to attend. 
   

     Our hope is that students develop a work ethic and take their education seriously. We
know, that as concerned parents, this is your hope as well. To do your part, please check
your child's work each night. 

     Thank you for your continued support. 
                                                                                  Sincerely, 
                                                                                  

                                                                                  Barry O. London, Principal 
                                                                                  and Middle School Teachers
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Come Grow With Us!


